Commission on
Accreditation

of Allied Health Education Programs

The Commission on Accreditation of Allied Health Education Programs, upon the recommendation of the

Accreditation Review Council on Education in Surgical Technology and Surgical Assisting (ARC/STSA), verifies that
the following program

Surgical Technology
Frederick Community College

Frederick, MD

is judged to be in compliance with the nationally established standards and awarded continuing accreditation on May

15, 2015.

Thomas K. Skalko, PhD, LRT/CTRS Thomas "Van" Bates, BA, CST
President, CAAHEP Chair, ARC/5TSA




